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Subject: La Plata/Archuleta Water District Master Plan Review - CDOT Comments

From: "Horn, James B" <James.B.Horn@DOT.STATE.CO.US>

Date: Tue, 13 Apr 2010 15:01:23 -0600

To: "'info@laplawd.org'" <info@laplawd.org>

CC: "Cuthbert, Jo" <Jo.Cuthbert@DOT.STATE.CO.US>

Below are CDOT comments to this master plan:

An access permit is required for any direct access to the Highway1.

A Utility Permit is required for any utility work in CDOT ROW2.

CDOT requires utility crossings to be directional bores, not open trench cuts in the highway3.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions…………….Jim

 

James B. Horn, P.E. 
Traffic Resident Engineer 
3803 N. Main Avenue, Suite 100 
Durango, CO 81301 
Ph: 970/385-3624 
Fax: 970/385-8361 
james.b.horn@dot.state.co.us

 

 

 


